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Memo 
To Board of Education 

From Kyla Johnson-Trammell, Superintendent 
Curtiss Sarikey, Chief of Staff 

Board Meeting Date 

Subject No Cost Memorandum of Understanding 
Contractor: CLIF BAR & COMPANY 
Services for: DONATION OF GOODS 

Action Requested and 
Recommendation 

Approval by the Board of Education of a No Cost Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with Clif Bar 
& Company (Donor) for donation of their products for distribution to OUSD (Recipient) for students 
and families through the established shelter in place and summer OUSD 24 food distribution sites 
beginning June 1, 2020. 

Background 
(Why do we need these 
services?  Why have you 
selected this vendor?) 

A major part of OUSD’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic and resulting shelter in place has been 
food security.  In addition to providing OUSD prepared student meals, OUSD has entered partnerships 
to provide addition emergency food, produce and some basic need products. This No Cost MOU 
represents the partnership between Clif Bar & Company and OUSD to bring healthy food products to 
our students and families.  

Fiscal Impact No fiscal impact 

Attachments • No Cost Memorandum of Understanding

Board Office Use: Legislative File Info. 
File ID Number 
Introduction Date 
Enactment Number 
Enactment Date 

20-1644
September 9, 2020
20-1364
9/9/2020 os













_____________________________
Jody London, President, BOE

_________________________________
Kyla Johnson-Trammell, Secretary, BOE
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